
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 3, 2021) — Port Authority will continue to 

operate on reduced schedules due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, but minor 

service adjustments will be made effective Sunday, March 21, 2021. 

The adjustments include schedule changes to improve on-time performance and 

detours to accommodate planned construction projects. 

Westbound bus routes 55-Glassport, 56-Lincoln Place, and 59-Mon Valley will use 

the 15th Street Bridge in McKeesport in anticipation of the next phase of 

construction of PennDOT's Jerome Street Bridge Rehabilitation Project. Eastbound 

routes will continue to use the Jerome Street Bridge. 

Additionally, six bus stops served by the 87-Friendship will be discontinued due to 

an upcoming City of Pittsburgh project. 

A complete list of the changes can be found at 

www.PortAuthority.org/ServiceUpdates. 

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service at 412-442-

2000, on Twitter @PghTransitCare or on live chat at www.PortAuthority.org. 
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